
From: Scearce, Lynn
To: ravelasco@tecoenergy.com
Cc: Costello, Martin; Holtom, Jonathan; watersj@epchc.org; lee@epchc.org; Zhang-Torres;

ceron.heather@epa.gov; aharvey@earthjustice.org; Friday, Barbara; Scearce, Lynn
Subject: 0570039-053-AC and 0570039-054-AV, Big Bend Station, Request for Additional Information
Date: Monday, January 09, 2012 4:19:01 PM
Attachments: RAI 1-9-2011.pdf

Dear Mr. Velasco: 

Attached is the official Request for Additional Information for the project referenced
above.

Permit project documents addressed in this email may require immediate action within a
specified time frame. Please open and review the document(s) as soon as possible, and verify
that they are accessible. Please advise this office of any changes to your e-mail address or
that of the Engineer-of-Record. If you have any problems opening the documents or would
like further information, please contact the Florida Department of Environmental Protection,
Office of Permitting and Compliance.

Regards,
Lynn Scearce
Office of Permitting and Compliance (OPC)
Division of Air Resources Management
850-717-9025

Note: The attached document is in Adobe Portable Document Format (pdf). Adobe Acrobat Reader can be downloaded for free at the
following internet site: <http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep.html> .

 

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department
by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.
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